
From: Elizabeth L. R. Barry <Elizabeth.L.R.Barry@dartmouth.edu>  
Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2021 3:11 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please re-consider and APPROVE the NH Energy Efficiency Plan  
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Dear Mr. Daniel Goldner, 
 
It was a great disappointment to learn that you signed off on an order to reject the NH Energy Efficiency 
Plan that was carefully developed by all stakeholders and would have greatly benefit our state by 
decreasing energy use. 
 
As a NH resident, I strongly believe that the state of NH needs to move in the direction of greater energy 
efficiency as soon as possible. 
 
I strongly urge you to re-consider your decision and to provide the leadership that is needed to move 
this plan forward. 
 
What can I do to help change your mind and approve this very important plan? 
 
Could you please write back to me to let me know that you received my email and will take it into 
consideration? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Barry 
2 Low Road 
Hanover, NH 03755 
603-643-5843 
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